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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Sunday 29th September, churches throughout the country will be marking Education 
Sunday. Education Sunday is a national day of prayer and celebration for everyone 
involved in education.  
 
We are incredibly proud of our strong links and partnership with our church and this 
year we hope to continue to build and strengthen this. As part of this, we would like to 
invite and encourage as many of our families as possible to join us in church on Sunday 
29th at 10.30am for this special service. Children attending will join in as we sing ‘My 
Lighthouse’, one of our favourite worship songs in school! We will also be sharing our 
school promise and values with the congregation. We would like as many children as 
possible to come and take part. Children are encouraged to proudly wear their school 
uniform.  
 
We would appreciate it if parents who intend for their child to join us in church for the 
service would indicate this via the Gateway app by Friday 27th September.  
 
We look forward to seeing many of you there! 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Ferretti 
Headteacher.  
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